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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   6/7/2014 

Start time:   11:20 AM, at the Wallkill field 

Present:   21 members, 1 guest 

 

 The minutes from the previous meeting (located on the club’s website) were accepted 

as posted. 

 Field reports:  both fields are in good shape and ready for use. 

 Peter Jagich noted that there is a need for additional flight instructors to help out with 

students.  Please let us know if you would like to help out. 

 Ron Kiedaisch said that he is working on putting together a fun-fly to be held 

sometime this summer.  More information to come. 

 Members are encouraged to utilize the club’s website.  The forum is gaining 

momentum, and is a great way to keep in touch with what is going on.  If you need 

assistance with using the website and/or forum, please see Flavio Ambrosini for help. 

 Flavio reported on the static demo held at the Scouts “Camporall” on May 17.  There 

was a continuous and enthusiastic crowd throughout the day, including both Scouts 

and their parents. Models were on display and simulators were in use.  Special thanks 

to Ron Kiedaisch from MHRCS, and several Modelmaster members for helping. 

 Several members reported that the ORA Spring Funfly held on May 17-18 went well.  

There were around 50 pilots between the two days, with a lot of relaxed flying.  

Saturday’s weather was great, and Sunday was a little windy. 

 Peter Jagich reviewed the safety points that were discussed at the last general meeting. 

 A “thank you” to Rick Rizza for cooking the burgers and dogs, and setting up the 

food.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   11:33 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


